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Faculty Senate Minutes 
October 25, 2022 

 
The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, October 25, 

2022 at 3:30 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was 
present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

 
SU President Lyn Lepre made announcements. 
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements. 
The Senate President made announcements. 
The Academic Freedom and Tenure Committee, the Faculty Welfare Committee, and the 

Promotions Committee reported to the Senate on whether part-
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· All instances of “he/she” or similar constructions shall be changed to singular 
“they” within the next year. 

· The entire handbook shall be revised within the next year to include consistent 
language reflecting the CHHS structure where appropriate (e.g., the inclusion of program 
directors and/or school directors in cases where department chairs are mentioned). 

The “Technology Fluency” section shall be revised within the next year via a 
method to be determined by the Faculty Senate Officers and approved by the Faculty 
Senate. 

· The “Technology-Mediated Instructional Material” section in Chapter 7 shall be 
revised wit7 (e)-36 (v)-2nsn(o)-24 (n)16 ( )-20 (i)14 (n)(n)16 p26 ( y)36 (ear)-11 ( )34 ( )-via a 


